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Personnel -All

Recruitment and Selection

The Board of Education authorizes the Superintendent to recruit and recommend for employment 
the best qualified personnel to implement and fulfill the goals and policies of Arlington Public 
Schools.  All applicants so selected and recommended must satisfy the standards as set by the 
Board and/or the laws of the State of Nebraska.

All personnel applying for employment shall be recommended for hiring by the Superintendent 
with the final approval by the Board of Education prior to hiring.   Final approval must be made 
by formal motion of the Board of Education.  The final approval by the Board of Education 
should generally follow closely the recommendation of the Superintendent whenever possible, 
but such approval of recommendation is not mandatory on the Board of Education.

Where required by law or deemed essential by the school district, employees must be duly 
licensed and/or certified.
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